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Achievements

• Support the District during COVID-19. 

• Replaced older AP’s, in all buildings

• New VoIP installation has been completed. 

• Firewall was completed.

• Replaced a failed Core switch.

• Cleaned up older student accounts from Google 2017-2020
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Projects

• Put Classrooms back together after custodial work.

• Prep Donation laptops to be used.

• Work with our vendors to get hybrid classroom solutions 

installed.

• Clean up IT rooms from network upgrade

• Correct issue found during network upgrade.

• Continuous - Reviewing servers & updating website.
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Equipment numbers

• Chromebooks deployed
• DMS deployed approx. 2 new  (Total: 275)

• Bradley deployed approx. 140 - No change
• Irving deployed approx. 130 - No change

• Repairs Total
• 13 Repairs (Broken screens / Power issues /Missing Keys )

• Hot spots Deployed:
• To Derby staff and students 2 new  (Total: 64)
• loaned Ansonia 20 - No change
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